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Dear colleagues, 

 

we are glad to invite you to participate in the International scientific conference 

“Art of the Byzantine World. In memory of Prof. O.S. Popova (1938–2020)”, which 

will take place from the 24th to 26th of September, 2025, in the State Institute for Art 

Studies in Moscow (5, Kozitsky pereulok) both offline and online. 

We are going to discuss a wide range of problems concerning Byzantine culture 

and art of the 4th – 15th centuries and the history of Byzantine studies. 

 

Time limit for a presentation is 15-20 minutes. 

 

If you are interested in participation in the conference, please, send the title of 

your paper and your affiliation to the scientific secretary, dr. Irina Oretskaia: 

oretskaia@gmail.com until July 31, 2025. 

 

After the conference a miscellany will be published. 

 

The organizing committee: 

E.N. Dobrynina 

L.I. Lifshits, Full Doctor 

I.A. Oretskaia, PhD 

O.V. Ovtcharova, PhD 

M.A. Orlova, Full Doctor 

A.S. Preobrazhensky, PhD 

A.V. Zakharova, PhD 
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